SDCFOA Information Update - Steve Coover - 4-15-23
Dear SDCFOA!

The CIF State and the CIF Southern Section have been working with the National Association of Sports Officials (NASO) and its annual Sports Officiating Summit to bring Officiate California Day to this summer's NASO Summit. The NASO Summit will be held in Riverside, CA, at the Riverside Convention Center from July 30 to August 1, 2023. On Saturday, July 29, 2023, the CIF and CIF-SS will present Officiate California Day, designed exclusively for CIF sports officials across the state. This one-day convention is exclusive to the NASO Summit. It will be a tremendous opportunity for officials to have individual sport breakout sessions to discuss rules and mechanics for their sports, hear from some of the top sports officials in the field, and enjoy unity and fellowship with hundreds of CIF officials.
 
Below is the link to the Officiate California Day webpage, with conference and hotel information.
 
https://cifstate.prestosports.com/officials/officiate_ca_day_2023
 
Please be aware that Early bird registration of $75.00 is available only until June 15; after, the registration fee climbs to $100.00 and closes July 7. There will be no walk-up registration. We would love to see a great showing and we look forward to seeing you in Riverside.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. - Steve
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